
Yearbook
Committee

Who: Open to 6th, 7th, and 8th Graders

What: Join the yearbook committee to design and produce the
yearbook for the 2024-2025 school year!

How: Please write a short essay explaining why you’d like to
join the yearbook committee and submit it to Mrs. Bergquist or
Ms. Lemcke, along with signed permission slip from parents
.
When: Essays and permission slips are due Wednesday,
November 6th.  We will respond by Friday, November 8th.

The first meeting is after school on Monday, November 
11th from 3:15-3:45.  The committee will meet on Monday

afternoons, dates TBD.  (Please note - we won’t be 
meeting every Monday, but we will be in touch 

with the exact schedule.)

Please contact Mrs. Bergquist at 
tbergquist@stolafs.org or Ms. Lemcke at 

slemcke@stolafs.org if you have 
any questions.


